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As we come to the end of April, we are just so amazed not only of the beauty of the Island and its people but of 
the goodness of God. We are truly grateful to the Lord for the open doors and the people we have met here. 

Please continue to remember them in your prayers. 
 

Without the support of so many churches and saints of God, we would never have ever been able to come. SO, 
on behalf of myself, my family and the church here, we just want to thank you once again! 

 
Anthony, Noralyn and David Pio 

Associate Missionaries (AMP) to French Polynesia 

We are often reminded of God’s promises, as we gaze 
upon the rainbow’s that we see here after the rains.  
Tahiti is often on people’s “bucket list” of places they 

want to see. Indeed, there is much beauty to behold but   
we have found it is not the reality of how the people that 

live here live. There is so much suffering going on 
behind closed doors. Poverty, drugs and alcohol have 

destroyed many families and individuals. Please 
remember French Polynesia in your prayers.  

Easter Sunday, we had a 
wonderful service with a 

great moving of the 
Spirit, with those in 

attendance feeling God’s 
presence sweeping 
through the room, 

moving them to tears. 

Sis. Pio on a visit to the farm! 
 

Many thanks to Marry for her 
generosity and friendship. 

 
They picked rambutans, 

avocados, lancones and so much 
more!  

 
 

Thank you, Lord, for your 
provisions!   


